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Team News 
Please meet Nicki Denness and Daryl Marana, our new Practice Manager and Trainee Nurse. 

Daryl Marana

Daryl has already 
proven to be a 
popular member 
of the team 
since starting in 
September. 

Daryl enjoys singing 
and playing the 
Guitar in her spare 
time. She is busily 
preparing herself for 
the National Exam for 
Dental Nurses in June and is looking forward to 
a long awaited trip home to the Philippines later 
this year.  

Nicki Denness

Nicki is thrilled to 
join the team at WO 
and can’t wait to 
get stuck into her 
new role.  

Nicki would love to 
meet Ray Winstone 
and enjoys watching 
Rom-Coms. 

Nicki has a phobia 
of the sea and would 
rather be sitting on the 
beach sipping a cocktail!

Valentine’s Day 

Give the gift of a smile on 
Valentine’s Day by taking 
advantage of 15% off braces 
until 31.03.2015*

Please contact Leanne, our Treatment Coordinator, 
on 01932 831825 for further details. 

Star Patient of Month
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Complimentary Consultations 

We would like to thank you for all of your kind 
referrals and continued support. 

We are delighted to offer all new adult patients a complimentary consultation with one of 
our Orthodontists.* This gives the patient the opportunity to discuss their concerns and 
explore the treatment options available to them.

* Term and conditions apply

The Dentistry Awards 2014 
We were proud finalists at The Dentistry Awards 
2014 held at The Athena, Leicester last month. 
WO was nominated for Best Team and Best 
Patient Care in the London category. 

The staff got into the spirit of the ‘Great Gatsby’ 
theme and enjoyed a champagne 
reception, three course meal and 
evening of entertainment. 

Christmas Event

The WO staff got well and truly into the 
festive spirit this year with an outing to the 
Royal Albert Hall and thoroughly enjoyed 
participating in a Christmas Carol sing-a-
long! 

This was followed by a well deserved meal  
at Maggie Jones in South Kensington – 
Highly recommended! 

NHS waiting list

We continue to offer the 
best quality of care to our 
NHS patients and are 
proud to announce that 
our waiting list is less than 
12 months. 

We can therefore start 
treatment for all NHS 
patients within a year of 
first being seen at the 
practice.​This is made 
possible by the excellent 
facilities and services 
available at WO.
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